
Meeting summary for SLCC-Atari Zoom Meeting 7pm (10/30/2024) 
In attendance: Kevin, Bob, Garrett, Don, Ronald Devine, Mariono and John 
 

• Short meeting and was postponed from Tuesday 
• Talked about Mariono’s new I9 14000 computer. It does have 2 sticks of ram for 

a total of 32gb 
• Garrett is still working with HAM radio but is using shorter wave. 900mhz. This 

need an older computer from the late 90’s to sue the bit-banged method those 
computers used for serial ports.  

• John showed and spoke about his computer the he cools by having it submerged 
in a engineered non-conductive solution with a fish tank as his case.  

• Don showed a picture of the simulated train system he has been working on for a 
number of years.  

• Bob was tired from his 2 week in Japan, and did not talk much.  
• Ron shows an Atari 8-bit 3.5” floppy drive he just purchased. It has a SIO cable 

installed in the back. It needs TopDos to work well, but he has not yet fully tested 
the drive. It has a switch so it can be connected to a PC. 

• Next week’s in-person meeting will also be delayed 1 day, if the library will let 
us, due to the Election.   

  
 


